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210 E. Gonzales Street
Seguin TX, 78155

This Notice of Possible Quorum has been posted to notify the public that the governing body of the
City of Seguin, Texas may be in attendance to participate in the following:

Meeting with Congressman Vicente Gonzales' District Director, Rebecca Arizmendi
Tuesday, February 21, 2017 at 1:15 p.m.
Seguin Public Library Community Room
313 West Nolte
Seguin, Texas 78155

NO ACTION WILL BE TAKEN BY THE SEGUIN CITY COUNCIL
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